Downloaded from www.studiestoday.com International Indian School, Dammam Upper Primary Section SA 1 - English Worksheet

CLASS IV

Name:		Date:
Circle	Adverbs the adverbs and state its type.	
	He peacefully drove his car to the old house.	
2.	He has not played chess recently.	
3.	He frantically drove his car to the old house.	
4.	Rohan had almost finished his guitar practice.	
5.	My mother drives more cautiously than my father.	
6.	Rita has tied her hair neatly.	
7.	The game promised to be the best of the year.	
8.	The little girl smiled happily at her family.	
9.	Yesterday she bought a new book.	
10.	She started reading the book enthusiastically.	
11.	Finally she finished the book.	
12.	She has to tell the story tomorrow to her friends.	
13.	This bus does not stop here.	

Page **1** of **6**

Downloaded from www.studiestoday.com

14.	4. He spent his money foolishly. 5. You are always late.					
15.						
16.	 . The	e girl is standing o	utside.			
<u>Fill in</u>	the	blanks with appr	opriate adverb	<u>s.</u>		
		swiftly frequently		beautifully bravely	•	silently tunefully
	1.	He reads a book_				
	2.	You can	open tl	he tin.		
	3.	I wrote my Englis	sh exam well	·		
	4.		, we will go for j	picnic.		
	5.	Anu is a talented	artist. She draws	S	_•	
	6.	Arjun fought	W	ith the enemies.		
	7.	The choir sang				
	8.	The old man walk	ced	·		
	9.	The burgular crep	t			
	10.	Sophia ran	•			
	11.	She reads the text		before answeri	ng.	
	12.	Our family	enjo	ys going on a cru	ise.	
			Nou	ns and kinds of r	<u>iouns</u>	
Fill in	the	blanks with the a	ppropriate coll	ective noun		
1.	The	ere were a	of bana	anas on the tree.		
2.	The	e school captain pr	resented a	of	f flowers to the p	orincipal.
3.		ere was a				
4.		st night I saw a lov				
					•	

Page 2 of 6

7. The ga	rdener planted a ₋					
8. We say	v a	of pu	ps at the pet sho	pp		
9. A		of monkeys l	nanged on the br	ranches of th	he tree.	
derline the	nouns and state	e the kind it i	İs			
1. Latex i	s used in making	chewing gun	1.			
2. Snown	nan is made of sn	ow.				
3. Marado	ona is the world's	s famous foot	baller.			
4. Sapna	wore a wollen fro	ock made of v	vool.			
5. Bunny	rabbit lived in th	e forest.				
			GRAMMAR	 R		
in the blo	nka with the nya	gant navticin	GRAMMAR	_	n the help boy	
	nks with the pre		ole of the correc	et verb fron	n the help box	
play bark	nks with the pre go gather	shop inaugurate	dive	_	n the help box	
play	go	shop	dive	et verb fron	n the help box	
play bark	go	shop inaugurate	dive practice	paint wear	n the help box	
play bark 1. She is	go gather	shop inaugurate a picture	dive practice	paint wear		catio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have	go gather	shop inaugurate a picture	dive practice of the mountain daily as we are _	paint wear		catio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The stu	go gather	shop inaugurate a picture	dive practice of the mountain daily as we are for the school	paint wear ns.		catio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The students 4. The book is 1.	go gather ve been dents were	shop inaugurate a picture o	dive practice of the mountain daily as we are for the school or the dance com	paint wear ns.		catio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The students 4. The body 5. The check bark	go gather ve been dents were	shop inaugurate a picture o	dive practice of the mountair daily as we are for the school or the dance comthe function	paint wear ns.		catio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The student 4. The body 5. The check for the body bark	go gather ye been dents were ys are tef guest was	shop inaugurate a picture fo	dive practice of the mountair daily as we are for the school the function the pool.	paint wear ns.		catio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The student 4. The bode 5. The check 6. The document 7. The document 5. The document 4. The bode 7. The document 5. The doc	go gather ye been dents were ys are tef guest was ys are	shop inauguratea picturefo	dive practice of the mountain daily as we are for the school or the function the pool. the stranger.	paint wear ns.		eatio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The student 4. The bode 5. The check of 5. The dod 8. The girls.	go gather ye been dents were ys are ief guest was ys are g is	shop inaugurate a picture foin at th ba	dive practice of the mountair daily as we are for the school the function the pool. the stranger. adminton.	paint wear ns.		eatio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The student 4. The bode 5. The check of 5. The document 4. The girent 9. What a	go gather ye been dents were ys are sef guest was ys are g is lls are	shop inaugurate a picture fo in at th ba	dive practice of the mountair daily as we are for the school the function the pool. the stranger. dminton. or the party tonighted the party tonighted the contains the party tonighted the party toni	paint wear ns. ol prayer. apetition.	for vac	catio
play bark 1. She is 2. We have 3. The students 4. The body 5. The check of 5. The dog 8. The gire 9. What a Fill in	go gather ye been dents were ys are sef guest was ys are g is ls are re you	shop inaugurate a picture fo in at th ba fo the plural fo	dive practice of the mountain daily as we are for the school the function the pool. the pool. the stranger. adminton. or the party tonights of the work	paint wear ns. ol prayer. apetition. n. ght? ds given in	for vac	

Page 3 of 6

3.		aded from were reading			ay.com _ quietly.(child, book)
	The				
5.	The girl broke her		when she	e fell from the	stairs. (tooth)
6.	The	were hidin	g on the		(roof, mouse)
7.	It is dangerous to p	olay with		. (knife)	
8.	There are many		in Goa. (ch	urch)	
	Choose the co	rrect homophone	<u>S.</u>		
1.	I eat a	everyday in bro	eakfast .	(a) pear	(b) pair
2.	Arabiani	s on the west of In	dia.	(a)see	(b) sea
3.	We can see stars at	- •		(a)knight	(b) night
4.	Raju likes to	the red shirt	•	(a) wear	(b) ware
5.	But his brother like	es the	shirt.	(a) blew	(b) blue
6.	Would you like	have juice	?	(a) two	(b) to
	Circle the correct				
	1. sleepy	awake	drov	vsy	unsleepy
	2. afraid	scared	unaf	fraid	fearless
	3. ask	answer	repl	y	enquire
	4. brave	coward	courage	eous	dangerous
	5. cry	weep	laug	h	happy
	6. dirty	tidy	grin	ny	clean
	Punctuate the	following sentence	ees		
1.	foxes are cunning a	animal			
2.	i was born in the m	onth of january			
3.	the quran and the b	oible are holy book	S		
4.	how did you go to	Switzerland			

Page 4 of 6

	Downloaded from www.studiestoday.cor	n
5.	listen to my prayer o god	
6.	oh if only i were taller richer and smarter	
7.	i want to go to king fahad park	
8.	donald plays for the united club	
9.	have you ever been to the taj mahal	
10.	. the nile flows through cairo	
Read t	Reading Comprehension the following comprehension and answer the questions that follow	
high in probler junk for needs to need to stress; danger	ood nutrition should make up a minimal part of a healthy diet. Fast food and a fat, sodium and sugar, which can lead to obesity and a range of attendant has, including diabetes, heart disease and arthritis. Here are the facts about he ood consumption affects your body. Junk food doesn't contain the nutrients to stay healthy. As a result, you may feel chronically fatigued and lack the eoo complete daily tasks. The high levels of sugar in junk food puts your metal when you eat refined sugar, your pancreas secretes high amounts of insuling rous spike in blood sugar levels. That can junk food lead to?	health now excessive your body energy you bolism under
Q2. W	hat happens when you eat refined sugar?	
Q3. Giv	ve a word from the passage which means tired.	
Q4. Wh	nat does fast food contain in high level?	
	<u>Rainbows</u>	
	Page 5 of 6	

Downloaded from www.studiestoday.com

Read the following comprehension and answer the questions that follow

Rainbows are often seen when the sun comes out after or during a rainstorm. Rainbows are caused when sunlight shines through drops of water in the sky at specific angles. When white sunlight enters a raindrop, it exits the raindrop a different color. When light exits lots of different raindrops at different angles, it produces the red, orange, yellow, green, blue, indigo, and violet that you see in a rainbow. Together, these colors are known as the spectrum. These colors can sometimes be seen in waterfalls and fountains as well.

Did you know that there are double rainbows? In a double rainbow, light reflects twice inside water droplets and forms two arcs. In most double rainbows, the colors of the top arc are opposite from those in the bottom arc. In other words, the order of colors starts with purple on top and ends with the red on bottom. In addition, rainbows sometimes appear as white arcs at night. These rainbows are called moonbows and are so rare that very few people will ever see one. Moonbows are caused by moonlight (rather than sunlight) shining through drops of water.

1.	When are rainbows seen?
2.	How do rainbows appear sometimes at night?

- 3. Which of the following IS NOT true?
 - i. Moonbows are caused by moonlight.
 - ii. Rainbows are usually seen after or during a storm.
- iii. Double rainbows are two rainbows that are exactly the same.
- iv. Spectrum colors sometimes appear in fountains and waterfalls
- 4. What question is answered in the last paragraph?
 - i. What colors appear in a rainbow?
 - ii. How do double rainbows form?
- iii. How long do rainbows last?
- iv. Why do waterfalls produce rainbow-like spectrums?
- 5. What color is a moonbow?
 - i. the passage doesn't say
 - ii. white
- iii. green
- iv. yellow
- 6. Give two water forms given in the passage.